Get ready for Photo Day!

PHOTO DAY: Wednesday, October 23rd

We are ready to take your amazing photos and help
capture all your 2024-25 School Year Memories!

Good news!

Paper order forms are thing of the past. All students

will be provided with a personal online code at
the time of photography. Use this code to view your

proofs online at www.photovisions.ca

Proofs will be available 48-72 hours after Photo Day

Browse our extensive selection of photo backgrounds and make all
orders online!

We look forward to seeing everyone on Photo Day!

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHY COMPANY

www.photovisions.ca



